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Sabbath Services 
East Texas: 24345 County Rd 
3107, Gladewater – 1:30 p.m. 
WFW Webcast 
 
Ruston: Cancelled - WFW 
 
General Announcements 
Donations for East Texas 
Crisis Center 

Help us serve the community 
through an FOI project we are 
starting for our congregation! 
We are taking donations for the 
East Texas Crisis Center now. 
Please look at the items list on 
the information table, and 
consider what you might be able 
to donate. We will be taking 
donations through the end of 
December and delivering these 
items to the center the beginning 
of January 2024. 
 
WFW Webcasts 

This year, the Winter Family 
Weekend will be offering four 
webcasts. The weekend will 
begin on Dec. 22 with a Friday 
night Bible study at 7 p.m. 
Eastern time. On the Sabbath 
(Dec. 23), there will be two 
morning seminars at 10 and 11 
a.m. Eastern, followed by 
Sabbath services at 2:30 p.m. 
Eastern (1:30 p.m. Central). 
These four webcasts will be 
available on the COGWA Roku 
channel and at cogwa.tv. 
 

Winter Family Weekend App 
 The COGWA WFW app is 

now updated and available for 
use! If you don’t have the app, 
you can download it on the App 
Store or get it on Google Play. 
The COGWA WFW app will be 
your information source to help 
you stay connected and up to 
date during this year’s WFW.  

We look forward to seeing all 
of you who plan to attend this 
year’s WFW! 
 
2024 Boot Scoot 

It’s time to dust off those 
boots! Please join us for Boot 
Scoot on Saturday, February 3, 
2024, for dinner, dancing, and 
shopping at our silent auction. All 
proceeds from the event go 
towards Church of God youth 
camps, providing financial 
assistance for campers and 
purchasing new equipment for 
various activities!   

This year we are offering 
smoked chicken in addition to 
Riscky’s famous beef ribs! You 
MUST register in advance 
to attend. Tickets cannot be 
purchased at the door. The final 
deadline to purchase tickets is 
January 22. Registration is now 
open at www.bootscoot.org! 

 Let me know if you have any 
questions! Hope to see YOU 
there!  

 Thanks, 
Kelli, Brenda and Willis Hogg 

FI Interviews at WFW 
 Foundation Institute’s current 

academic year is almost at the 
halfway point, and we are now 
accepting applications for the 
2024-2025 academic year. 
Applications may be completed 
and submitted electronically from 
the Foundation Institute website 
(foundationinstitute.org/). 

Part of the application process 
includes a brief interview with a 
member of the Admissions 
Committee. When necessary, we 
can conduct the interview over 
the phone, but most of those 
committee members will be 
attending the Winter Family 
Weekend this year, and it would 
be an excellent opportunity to 
conduct in-person interviews 
and allow prospective students 
to ask questions. 

If you plan to apply for 
Foundation Institute next year 
and will be attending the Winter 
Family Weekend, please contact 
the registrar, David Johnson, 
at David.johnson@cogwa.org. 
We will then be able to set up a 
mutually agreeable time for your 
interview. 
We look forward to meeting 
you in just a few weeks. 
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